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On May 29, 2018 the Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), 
pursuant to 23 U.S.C. § 327 and a Memorandum of Understanding 
dated December 14, 2016 and executed by FHWA and FDOT, granted 
Location and Design Concept Acceptance for SR 29 from CR 80A 
(Cowboy Way) to CR 731 (Whidden Road). The proposed 
improvements include widening SR 29 from two to four lanes within the 
project limits, which consists of a one-way pair utilizing Bridge Street 
and Main Street including the addition of a new bridge over the 
Caloosahatchee River and a modern roundabout at the intersection of 
CR 80A (Cowboy Way). Additional information is available on the project 
website at www.sr29labelle.com.  
  
This project will now proceed to the next phase of development. For 
more information please contact: 

 
 Gwen G. Pipkin, Project Manager 

Florida Department of Transportation  
PO Box 1249, Bartow, FL 33831-1249 

Contact phone # 863-519-2375 

http://www.sr29labelle.com/

